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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 15– 22nd December 2023 

      HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                       
            22nd December 2023 to 31st December 2023 

 
           Finley in Little Acorns will be 4           Harry in Oak will 5      Charlie and Arlo in Ash will be 5   
                  Lawson in Elm will be 5                          Oscar Harrison-Grant and Leo in Holly will be 6 
                             Oscar in Hazel will be 6                       Lily and Jake in Chestnut will be 7   

Next week Lunch Menu                             
Week 1 

 
 
 
 
 

Newstarts Foodbank are there to help families in 
crisis with food this Christmas.  
If you need help please contact:  

6 Arden Road,New Frankley 
Birmingham 

B45 0JA     0121 679 2072  

See you all on Tuesday January 9th 2024   

  

St. Stephen's Church Food Pantry are 
open over Christmas.  

  Sundays:    11.15 to 11.45 a.m. 
Thursdays:      10.00 to 11.30 a.m. 

The pantry operates through                     
donations from church members and 
the local community and its purpose, 
therefore, is to offer a weekly 'top up' 
to families rather than a full food bank 

service.  
All will be made welcome.  

No referral required. 

Thank you to everybody who supported 

our Christmas Fayre.  

We are proud to announce that as well as              

having a lot of festive fun, together we 

raised  £2003. Thank you.           
 

                                                           

https://coronation.gov.uk/events/

